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Castries Market Vendors Set to Move to New Home in
November
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Castries Market Redevelopment Project design By. Govt. of St. Lucia

ST. LUCIA -- Castries provisions market vendors will have a fresh start at their new home
in November 2019.

On Oct. 2, 2019, the Castries Constituency Council (CCC), along with the contractor, the
Chief Architect within the Ministry of Planning and other project partners hosted a
stakeholder consultation with the vendors on the status of the Castries Market
Redevelopment Project.
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The vendors welcomed the information that the project was nearing completion. It will be
officially handed over in November.

At the new facility, vendors will enjoy the comfort of covered vending facilities which will
protect them from weather conditions. Additionally, the need for pallets and umbrellas is
over, as the new facility is equipped with convenient built-in vending stations and storage
lockers. Mayor of Castries, His Worship Peterson D. Francis, encouraged the vendors to
seize the opportunities and new business that will come with the new vending facility.

The new facility was designed to be both aesthetically appealing and resilient to
withstand category five hurricanes and other vagaries of climate change.
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